Gator100 Regrets DRAFT – LF 11/3/17
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Dear <First Name>,
Thank you for your application to the 2018 Gator100. Now in its fourth year, the Gator100 recognizes the 100 fastest-growing, Gator-owned or led businesses in the world and serves as the University of Florida’s premier entrepreneurial awards program. 
We had a record number of applicants this year and regret to inform you that your company did not make the very competitive Gator100 list. However, we want to acknowledge your achievements as a Gator entrepreneur. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Gator entrepreneurs, like you, represent the entrepreneurial spirit entrenched in the University of Florida and throughout the Gator Nation. The UF Alumni Association and the UF Center for Entrepreneurship and Innovation are partners in promoting global entrepreneurship and celebrating the entrepreneurial achievements of our alumni. To learn more about entrepreneurial programs on UF’s campus, please click here (link to http://warrington.ufl.edu/centers/cei/). 
From all of us at the University of Florida, we wish you continued success and prosperity in the New Year and hope you will apply for the Gator100 again next year.  
Go Gators!
 
 
Matthew M. Hodge, Ph.D.				Jamie Kraft
Interim Executive Director for Alumni Relations 		Director, Entrepreneurship & Innovation Center
UF Alumni Association 					Warrington College of Business 
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